nsus Tra(;t 4610
Virtual Community Meeting

We invite you to our upcoming online Census Tract Community Meeting on

Sunday, February 28 at 3:00 - 4:30pm

As a community we will hear updates from guest speakers:

Anders Corey (Supervisor Kathryn Barger's Health Deputy) on COVID-19
Fahim Rahimi (LA County Public Works) on the project at Devil's Gate Dam
LA METRO on public transportation in Altadena

Then together we will engage in an interactive Community Conversation
hosted by the Altadena Libraries where we will ask:

What kind of community do we want to live in?
How can we make Altadena an even better place to live?

A great chance to get to know your newly elected Census Tract ey
Representative Darrell Aranda and incumbent Veronica Jones!

To register and join the meeting, please visit:

https://zoom.us/j/96619411027
ozoom Meeting ID: 966 1941 1027, Passcode: 4610

or to call in via telephone, please dial: +1 669 900 9128 | b

Please contact our Census Tract Representatives with questions:

Veronica Jones: (626) 344-6760

Census Tract DarrellAranda: (626) 712-8614
6

Learn more about the Altadena Town Council and your Census
Tract representatives at www.altadenatowncouncil.org.
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SPARK CURIOSITY & CONNECT with NEIGHBORS

Host a Community Conversation

Altadena
Libraries

What kind of community do you want to live in? What are the needs of our community post-pandemic?
What can we do as a community to bring about positive change? In 2021, the Altadena Libraries are
launching a series of Community Conversations in homes across Altadena to bring neighbors together to

find out. We are seeking community members to host these conversations and bring the voices of
Altadena together, one block at a time!

How Does it Work?
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Want to learn more or host
a Community Conversation
for your neighborhood?

Interested hosts in the community work with library staff to
identify the date of their Community Conversation to be held
virtually or in person at their home (as public health regulations
allow).

Library staff provide printed and digital invitations for the host
to share with neighbors on their block.

On the day of the event, two library staff will join the group
(either virtually or in person) to facilitate the conversation and
take notes. Hosts and neighbors get to sit back and enjoy the
conversations as participants, as library staff guide the group
through the process.

Once the facilitation is done, neighbors are welcome to spend
more time together or go their separate ways. It is encouraged
that neighbors schedule another check-in sometime soon to
keep building relationships and tackle other relevant neighborly
topics, like emergency planning or civic engagement!

The Altadena Libraries will continue to keep in touch to share
updates about the Community Conversations process, the final
report synthesizing the feedback from the conversations across
Altadena, and any additional resources that will be helpful to
your neighborbhood.

What Happens After?

The feedback received in the first
5-6 months of Community
Conversations will be compiled
into a report highlighting common
themes from across the
community that will be used by
the Altadena Libraries to guide the
planning of our services and
offerings as well as upcoming
library building projects. The
report will also be shared with our
community partners to help us
reduce any duplication of efforts,
share resources and talents, and
deepen our connections to each
other and Altadena.

We at the Altadena Libraries hope
that neighbors will continue
connecting with one another, and
we will be checking in to offer
even more ways to connect with
the libraries and neighbors in the
future!

Contact Marketing & Community Engagement
Manager Chloé Cavelier d’Esclavelles at

ccavelier@altadenalibrary.org
(626) 316-0625

WWW.ALTADENALIBRARY.ORG/COMMUNITY-CONVERSATIONS



